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The Durban conference produced a significant outcome which lays perspective for 

this year and the following ones.  In 2012 the AWG-LCA is expected to complete its 

work and reach the agreed outcome pursuant to decision 1/CP.13 (Bali Action Plan) 

at the COP meeting in Doha.   

 

A successful closure of the AWG-LCA (as well as AWG-KP) is very important for a 

continued positive momentum and successful start for the Durban Platform process 

(ADP). 
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